September 24, 2015

Mr. Bill Enright

Deputy Director Planning & Community Development

Village of Arlington Heights
33 S. Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Mr. Enright:

As we discussed on September 23, 2015, the Arlington Heights Park District would like
to withdraw the previously discussed, additional nine (9) Park Reservation requests
from the Village of Arlington Heights Comprehensive Plan. The sites include the

following:

Please contact me with any questions or comments.

John Hersey High School
University Dr. Industrial Property
St. Peter Lutheran Church/School
Forest View Ed. Center

Christian Liberty Academy

East Rockwell Street Property

St. Viator's High School

406 E. Northwest Highway

Viatorian Novitiate

Sincerely,
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Alann Petersen
Director of Parks & Planning

Park District
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